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Nickalus  Holmes

From: Nickalus  Holmes
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 12:00 PM
To: Michael Barrett
Cc: Brandy Butler
Subject: RE: Return of Confidential Document to Source

Good Morning Michael 
 
At your request DN 09433‐2017 will be returned to its source.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
Nickalus Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399‐0850 
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us 
850‐413‐6760 
 

From: Michael Barrett  
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 10:58 AM 
To: Nickalus Holmes 
Cc: Suzanne Brownless 
Subject: Return of Confidential Document to Source 
 
On February 14, 2018, FPL filed an amended petition and other documents in Docket No. 20170231-EI, 
including Confidential Document No. 01231-2018, which contains certain portions of Attachments REB-1, 
Exhibit 2, RBD-2, and SAF-1. The Request Confidential Classification for this document is identified as FPSC 
Document Number 01230-2018. 

 

The amended petition and other documents effectively replace similar documents that were filed on October 31,
2017. 

 

On October 31, 2017, FPL filed the original petition and other documents in Docket No. 20170231-EI, 
including Confidential Document No. 09344-2017, which contains certain portions of Attachments REB-1, 
Exhibit 2, RBD-2, and SAF-1. The Request Confidential Classification for this document is identified as FPSC
Document Number 09343-2017. 

 

Staff no longer needs Confidential Document No. 09344-2017, and this document can be returned to FPL. 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions about this matter. Thanks. 

 




